
 

 

Opportunity Drawing 2021 

Think Spring – Eating at an Historic Inn or Restaurant! 

The Opportunity Drawing will be taking place on April 6, 2021, and the winners 
will be announced at the Spring Get-Together on April 7!  

Joseph Gable, husband of Kathleen Gable - who passed away July 27, 2020, 
will be overseeing the drawing in honor and memory of Kathleen, who was on 
the Questers Board as P’s & Q’s Editor for many years. 

Names of the winners will be drawn by: 
Moland House Questers 1423, Presidents - Patricia Clark or Rosemarie Ar-
nold; Neshamini Creek Questers 1460 – President - Gerri Morrison; and  
Marquis Questers 1461 – President - Arlene Neisser 
 

Grand Prize is $125 Value 

Second Prize is $100 Value 

Third Prize is $75 Value 

The prizes again this year are our popular Gift Certificates to an Historic Inn or 

Restaurant of your choice.  

Chapters, please remember to send in your money for your chances. Returns 

have been slow due to COVID 19 and chapters not being able to meet and dis-

tribute books.   

If you would like to purchase a book of 5 chances, the cost is $7.00.  

Here’s how to do it: You may call Phyllis at 215-672-2716 and we will write 

your name on each chance and enter them into the drawing. You can mail your 

check written out to PA State Questers for $7.00 for each book, and send it to 

Phyllis Durr, 1219 Scott Place, Warwick, PA 18974.  

Remember, proceeds from the drawing support the PA Questers Preservation 

& Restoration Fund.  

Thank you for all you do for Questers. It is appreciated. Spring will come and 

Questers soon will be able to meet and enjoy activities! 

Natalie M. Macy, State President - Phyllis Durr, Opportunity 


